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From:  Pamela Valentik, Chairperson  
To:  Economic Development Corporation Members 
Date:  April 20, 2017 
Re:  Request for Approval of the 2018-2020 EDC Budget 
 
 
Attached are the budgets prepared for the years 2018-2020.  This matter will be going to City Council in 
August, and it is recommended that the EDC approves the budgets prior.  If you agree, below is a motion for 
your consideration: 
 
MOTION by ______________, seconded by _____________, that at the April 27, 2017 Annual Meeting, the 
Rochester Hills Economic Development Corporation hereby approves the 2018-2020 EDC Budget. 
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